
         St. Linus Church,           

            Bath, Ontario 
                                          Telephone: 613-352-5832 

                     Pastor: Father Tim Shea 

          Sunday Mass 10:30 a.m. 

      Reconciliation: Available upon request or at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview     

      Mass at Blessed Sacrament, Amherstview, Saturday at 5:15 p.m., Sunday at 9:00 a.m. 

      Weekday Masses at 9:30 a.m. (schedule changes - call for times 613-389-2009)  

                                                www.blessedsacramentamherstview.org/     

                                      Sunday, March 11, 2018 

                                       Fourth Sunday of Lent 
 

The month of March is dedicated to St. Joseph. 
 

Prayer Quilts: As small hand tied quilts are made, a silent prayer is said for someone in special need. If 
someone you know is facing a health or personal issue and would like a prayer quilt, please contact Mary 
Dupel at (613) 389-6104. There is no charge for these quilts. 

 

Knowing God Better: Easter is early this year and Lent starts in mid-February. Plan on attending the 
special spiritual series on Monday nights. This is an excellent Lenten project for you. The series is called 
Knowing God Better. Each evening begins with Mass at Blessed Sacrament at 7:00 pm and is followed by 
the session in the parish hall.  
March 12th: Knowing God’s Help   
March 19th: Knowing God’s Word 

 

Domino Theatre Night: Once again, St. Linus Church in Bath is hosting our very popular theatre night. 
We extend an invitation to all parishioners and their friends to join us. This year, we are sponsoring the 
comedy The Mollycoddlers. It will be on Wednesday June 13 @ 7:30 pm  at the Domino Theatre, 52 
Church Street, Kingston (Portsmouth Village). Tickets for the play are still only $15 per person. This 
includes a delicious sweet table with coffee or juice during the intermission. Tickets can be obtained by 
calling Wendy Joiner at (613) 352-5094  OR  Steve Quinn at (613) 634-2660. If you are phoning for 
tickets, please clearly state your name, phone number and number of tickets required. These outings 
have been very popular events and sell out fast. We hope to see you there!! 

 

Volunteers Needed – Bingo:  At least 2 new bingo volunteers are required. As a charitable organization, 
we assist at the Community Bingos from which we receive a generous income in support of our Church. 
These funds are utilized to maintain and improve our "old" church and property. Without the receipt of 
bingo revenue, we would be in serious financial stress. We provide 2-person teams to assist at bingo by 
helping employees in creating a comfortable environment for the bingo players, being friendly, assisting 
with calling the bingo winner card numbers, and helping clean tables after each session.  Each bingo 
assignment is for a 2 hour period. We currently sponsor about 18 bingos every 6 months, and each 
person may assist at about 9 of these, averaging just over once per month. At the beginning of each 6 
month period, volunteers are able to identify their availability for the dates on which they could be 
available. The work is not strenuous. Training will be provided. Please advise Anita Fasken or Steve 
Quinn if you wish to join this volunteer group. 
 

Mass Intentions: Mass for Repose of Souls, Timothy and Mary Kennedy. Requested by Fran & Pat 
Kennedy. 
 

Important St. Linus Dates:  
March 14 – Mass – 10:00am 
March 23 – Stations of the Cross, 7:00pm; Mass – 7:30pm  
March 25th - Palm Sunday Holy Hour with Anointing. Special Lenten Holy Hour with Anointing Sacrament 
of the Sick at 2pm at Blessed Sacrament Church 
March 27th – Chrism Mass. Archbishop O’Brian and the clergy of the Archdiocese will celebrate the 
Chrism Mass at St. Mary’s Cathedral at 7:30  
March 30th - Good Friday  
April 1st - Easter Sunday  
April 28th - Garage Sale & Bake Sale  
 

Volunteers: 
Lector   March 18 Donna Clifford 
   March 25 Jane Leduc-Potter 
Eucharistic Minister March 18 Zena Hinch, Melanie Myers, Helen Norris   
Church Preparation March  Tom & Donna Clifford   
Ministers of Hospitality March 18 Maureen Eaton  
   March 25  Roger & Dora Burke 
Altar Servers  March 18 Ken Burns 
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